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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Honorable Members of the City Council

FROM:
Council President Anna Lopez Brosche



At-Large Group 1
RE:
Special Committee on Safe and Healthy Neighborhoods
In accordance with Council Rule 2.103(a), as President of the Jacksonville City Council

I hereby appoint a Special Committee on Safe and Healthy Neighborhoods.  
BACKGROUND: Jacksonville is a large city with several hundred diverse neighborhoods, and over time, these have experienced varying levels of growth and success. The City has adopted and funded many programs over the years with the intention of minimizing disparities, bringing all neighborhoods up to at least a minimum acceptable standard of livability, yet disparities persist. Jacksonville will become a great city when all of its neighborhoods participate in growth, economic opportunity, social stability and overall safety and attractiveness.
CHARGE:
Review the opportunities facing the City’s diverse neighborhoods and determine and make recommendations on what actions, policies, programs and funding we can propose to lift up our neighborhoods. 

In making your findings and recommendations, the committee should consider social, economic, criminal, transportation and other factors that affect neighborhood growth and success, solicit the opinions of experts in the fields of economic and community development, social justice, grassroots organizations, and the like, and consider a wide range of actions to realize our potential for safe and healthy neighborhoods.
MEMBERS:  Council Member Reggie Brown – Chair

Council Member Lori N. Boyer

Council Member Anna Lopez Brosche

Council Member Katrina Brown

Council Member Garrett Dennis

Council Member Bill Gulliford


Council Member Samuel C. Newby
DEADLINE:
The Special Committee on Safe and Healthy Neighborhoods is tasked to report its findings and recommendations on the charge set forth above by April 30, 2018.
I would like to thank Council Member Reggie Brown for agreeing to Chair this special committee and lead us in our work, and I appreciate the willingness of the members to devote the necessary attention to this important issue.

ALB/js
cc:  
Council Members/Staff

        
Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Carol Owens, Chief, Legislative Services Division

Jessica Matthews, Legislative Supervisor


Paula Shoup, Information Systems Administrators


Kirk Sherman, Council Auditor
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